
NCPCA Support Rezoning The Shaban Property Back To CSC 
 

The NCPCA sent a notice to M-NCPPC supporting rezoning of the Shaban Property (the 4-

parcel property located at the northwest corner of Edgewood Rd. and Rhode Island Ave. 

between Edgewood and Nantucket) back to CSC to restore the property owner’s rights to the 

property as they existed prior to it being rezoned.  See the Minutes of Regular Meeting on 

February 9, 2017 for more details. 

 

https://myncpca.org/2017/03/09/minutes-201702/
https://myncpca.org/2017/03/09/minutes-201702/

